September 3, 2015
Dear Fourth Grade Parents,


The anxiety of the first day of school is over!  The students and I spent much of the day going over the classroom routines and just getting to know each other.  To get to know each other even more, I have asked the students to construct an “autobiography bag.”  I brought in an “autobiography bag” of my own so the kids could know a little bit about me and also to model what types of things should go in this bag.  The assignment is to bring in a bag that contains items that will help the class and I get to know more about your child.  Such items could include things like family pictures, baseball gloves, dancing shoes, tickets to certain events, or anything else that might describe your child.  The students brainstormed some things they might put in the bag, so they have a good idea of what is appropriate.  I would recommend that they don’t bring in anything that is valuable at the chance that it could get broken (we all know how restless they are on the bus).  You are encouraged to help your child construct this bag in such a way that it reflects his/her personality or character.  I ask that they bring the bag in by Wednesday, September 9th (although the bags may be brought in before that date) so that all the students can share them at our monthly “Kids for Character” meeting.  Thanks for your cooperation!

Sincerely,

Mr. Baytos
